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Dear Resident;

Weather permitting, the Town of Orangetown Highway Department will be
paving Blauvelt Road, Pearl River, from Oriole Street to North Middletown Road,
beginning Thursday, September 14, 2017.

School buses, emergency vehicles and homeowners affected by this work
will be allowed to use the streets with minimal delays. Roads will be closed
temporarily to thru traffic. Kindly use the detours provided and obey traffic
control personnel in and around work zones.

Please bear with us for any inconvenience you may experience during our
pavement preservation program. Thank you for your cooperation.

Orangetown Highway Department
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